
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

3rd SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 

April 22-23, 2023 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 p.m. 
Pastor Father Greg Murray  

Office Hours 
 

Monday        -  9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Wednesday  -  9:00 am - 11:00 am 

                      Thursday     -  1:00 pm -  4:00 pm 

Rectory 490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                 

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Confessions Available 15 minutes before every weekend mass 

Baptisms By appointment.  Registration required.  Please call the Rectory. 

Weddings Couples must call the Rectory for an appointment at least one year prior to their date of marriage to allow 
adequate preparation time. 

Welcome to new 
Parishioners 

We welcome you to our parish! Please introduce yourself after Mass and call the Rectory to register. 

 

 

 

 
  180, boul. Mont-Bleu 

  Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 
   www.diocesegatineau.org 

 

 

Our Lady of Victory  St. Malachy 

 
 

MASSES 

Thursday Apr. 27th OLV 9:00 a.m. ALL PARISHIONERS OF OLV & ST. MALACHY  

Saturday Apr. 29th St. Malachy 7:00 p.m. Michael French by Ginny Roos 

Sunday Apr. 30th OLV 9:00 a.m. Mabel Allan Lefebvre by Susan Lemieux 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

April 15-16 – Sunday Collection $ 679.00 $ 249.00 

Thank you for your contributions. 



 
Office of the Archbishop:  A message from Bishop Durocher concerning his health 

 
    I’ve heard that rumours are circulating concerning my health.  Let me set the record straight. 
 
    Most people now know that I suffer from celiac disease, which has a major impact on my diet.  It’s well controlled and 
I’ve learned to live with it. 
 
    Recently, some constant fatigue prompted my doctor to undertake various tests.  As a result, a minor problem was 
identified that can be well controlled with medication and self-discipline. 
 
    The bottom line is that I have to learn to live like a man approaching 70 and not like a 40-year-old.  Those of you who are 
my age will understand perfectly well. 
 
     Allow me to assure everyone that I’m doing well and that I look forward to the coming years at your service with 
enthusiasm and serenity.  Thank you for continuing to support me with your prayers. 
 
 
 

 
OUR LADY OF VICTORY & ST. MALACHY NEWS 

 
Father Greg:  Can be reached at St. Aloysius at 819-663-5244 and Carol (secretary) will take your message or forward you to 
Father, if he is in.  Also, every Thursday at OLV, after 9:00 a.m. Mass. Call the office at 819-986-3763 and schedule your time with 
him. 
 
QR CODE ON COVER OF PARISH BULLETIN:  The Gatineau Diocese has produced a QR Code for each parish, which you will 
find on the front cover of our bulletin for both parishes.  For those of you familiar with QR Codes, go to your telephone/tablet QR 
icon, point it to one of the QR Codes on the paper bulletin and you will be immediately directed to the donate icon on our website. 
You will then be able to make an on-line donation. 
 
Stove for church house:  If you have a workable kitchen stove that you are updating and don’t know what to do with it – a donation 
to the church would be appreciated. Call and advise the secretary. 
 
Church Office phone number: Please note that the office number is 819-986-3763. The number in the hall is 819-281-1907 and is 
NOT connected to the office phone. 
 

 
OLV Lector’s / Greeter’s Schedule 

DATE LECTOR GREETERS 

April 23rd Virginia Ken 

April 30th Linda C. Lyall & Gail 

May 7th Virginia Ken 

May 14th Aggie Lyall & Gail 

May 21th Diane D. Ken 

May 28th Linda R. Lyall & Gail 
 

 
 

 
SPRING AUCTION 

 
Our Lady of the Annunciation Parish will be holding a Spring Auction on Wednesday, May 3rd at the Church Centre, 
189 Archambault Street, Gatineau (Hull Sector). Doors open at 5:30 p.m. for viewing, bidding starts at 6:30 p.m. 
Admission $2. Draws will be held for door prizes throughout the evening. For additional information, tel. 819-776-4434 or 
819-777-8825. 

 
 
 
 



 
 

Thank you for giving from the heart to Share Lent 2023! 
 

 

Development and Peace — Caritas Canada thanks you for supporting the Stand for the Land 
campaign with your Share Lent donation. Thanks to your generosity, our parishes collected a 
total of $535.00.  
 
This sum will help support our sisters and brothers in Africa, Asia, Eastern Europe, Latin 
America and the Middle East. 

If you have not had a chance to donate, there is still time to place your Share Lent envelope in 
the offertory or to donate online at devp.org/give. 
 
Thank you for continuing to pray for all those who are working to build a world of peace 
and justice. 

 

 
 

 
Policy for the Protection of Children and Vulnerable Persons in the Archdiocese of Gatineau 
 

For the sake of the little ones (Pr 31:9) …protect minors and vulnerable adults 
 
             A few weeks ago, parishioners were advised that the diocese was implementing a new policy. The 

following is an update from the Diocesan Coordinator: 
Hello everyone, I have just about completed visits of each French and English parish, presenting the Diocesan 

Guide for the implementation of measures to make our parishes safe for minors and vulnerable persons, and to 
protect them from other types of harm (theft, fraud, breach of confidentiality, harassment, etc.). These meetings 
also allowed for the presentation of concrete tools for putting these safety measures in place. 

Just a reminder that this project is a diocesan priority and is compulsory, affecting both volunteers and paid staff, 
including priests. 

As a Christian community we can be proud, to finally make this significant change, assuring all parishioners 
served by their parish, whether young, old, or vulnerable, that they can feel (fully) secure.   

 
Chantale Duguay, Diocesan coordinator for this project 

 
 

Looking for more information on church items, please view our website at: 

www.stmalachyolv.com 


